
Kindergarten & First Grade 

           School Supply List 

We are so excited to have your child this year! We have a lot of fun and exciting activities 
planned for the year. This year we chose to make grade level supply purchases for each 
student. IT IS NOT NECESSARY FOR YOU TO MAKE SUPPLY PURCHASES FOR YOUR CHILD. @

• Backpack
• Donation-explained below

This year instead of asking you to purchase suggested school supplies for your child, we are 
accepting a one-time donation. In an effort to save you time and money, the funds will be 
used to purchase the correct school supplies in bulk. 

Please remember This is a donation and not a fee. Thank you so much. We are looking 
forward to a great year! 



All donations are very much appreciated. However, they are not required. They 

are suggested items if you feel like you can help with. 

Second Grade Suggested Supply List 

Dear Farr West 2nd Grade Families, 

We are so excited to have your child in 2nd Gradel We have many fun and exciting activities 
planned for the school year! 

If you would like to donate materials for your child, the list below contains instructional items 
used daily in the 2nd Grade. 

• 2 large pink erasers
• Pkg 12 Ticonderoga My First Tri-Write (round or triangular pencils)
• 2 large packages of glue Sticks (we use a lot of these)
• Large pencil pouch ... no pencil boxes please
• 2 sets Twistable Crayons (1 for the Fall and 1 for the Spring) 24 count
• 4 plastic pocket folder with prongs
• 3 pkgs of black dry erase markers (Broad tip)
• Washable Markers
• 1 Composition Book

The following non-instructional/ classroom supplies are always needed throughout the year and 
greatly appreciated. 

• 3 boxes of tissues
• 1 roll paper towel
• 3 clorox disinfecting wipes
• Anti-bacterial Hand Sanitizer

"We welcome any/all donations (supplies and/or money) on behalf of our studentsl 
Monetary/cash donations are used to help us fund field trips and/or other learning activities 
and to purchase the instructional resources listed above for our students. 

Thank you for your support! We are looking forward to a great year! 

The 2nd Grade team 

Thank you so much. We are looking forward to a great year! 



3 rd Grade
------ ------

Suggested Donations for Classroom Materials

All donations are very much appreciated. However, they are not 

required. They are suggested items if you feel like you can help with. 

Third Grade Suggested Supply List 
Dear Farr West 3rd Grade Families, 

We are so excited to have your child in 3rd Grade! We have many fun and exciting activities planned for 

the school year! 

As a 3rd Grade team, we will provide several items for the students this year. 

If you would like to donate materials for your child, the following list contains instructional items used 

daily in the 3rd Grade. 

• Highlighter

• 6 mechanical pencils

• Pencil top erasers

• 1 large eraser

• 2 red pens

• 10 glue sticks

• Scissors

• Expo markers (fine & Broad tip)

"We welcome any/all donations (supplies and/or money) on behalf of our students! Monetary/cash 

donations are used to help us fund field trips and/or other learning activities and to purchase 

instructional resources for our students. 

The following non-instructional/classroom supplies are always needed throughout the year and greatly 

appreciated: 

• Tissues

• Disinfectant wipes

• Any size Ziploc 

bags

These types of items may be dropped off in the main office and will be used throughout the school 

during the regular school day, as well. 

Thank you for your support! We are looking forward to a great year 



All donations are very much appreciated. However, they are not 

required. They are suggested items if you feel like you can help with. 

Fourth Grade Suggested Supply List 

We welcome any and all donations on behalf of our 4
th 

grade students! Monetary/cash 

donations may be used to help us fund field trips and/ or other learning activities that we 
feel are important in helping our students grow and develop, as well as to purchase 

instructional resources for our students. As a 4
th 

grade team, we chose to make 

grade-level purchases for your child's planner. 

Monetary donations in any amount may be dropped off at the Farr West Elementary main 

office. 

Supply list: 

Zipper pencil pouch 

1 large pink eraser 

10 pencils 

24 pack colored pencils 

Scissors 

4 glue sticks 

1 2-pocket folder no prongs

6 black expo markers 

Other Donations 

Tissues  

Lysol Wipes 



All donations are very much appreciated. However, they are not 

required. They are suggested items if you feel like you can help with. 

Fifth Grade Suggested Supply List 

We welcome any and all donations on behalf of our 5
th 

grade students! Monetary/cash 

donations may be used to help us fund field trips and/ or other learning activities that we 
feel are important in helping our students grow and develop, as well as to purchase 

instructional resources for our students. As a 5
th 

grade team, we chose to make 

grade-level purchases for your child's planner. 

Monetary donations in any amount may be dropped off at the Farr West Elementary main 

office. 

Supply list: 

Zipper pencil pouch 

12 colored pencils 

6 mechanical pencils 

8 Fine-point Expo dry-erase markers 

2-3 red pens

2 glue sticks

1 2-pocket folder

3 highlighters (Different colors)

Other Donations 
Tissues 
Hand sanitizer 
Ziplock bags (any size) 
Lysol Wipes 



6
th 

Grade 

------ ------

Suggested Donations for Classroom Materials 

All donations are very much appreciated. However, they are not required. 

They are suggested items if you feel like you can help with. 

Sixth Grade Suggested Supply List 

Dear Farr West 6th Grade Families, 

We are so excited to have your child in 6th Gradel We have many fun and exciting activities planned for the school 

year! 

If you would like to donate materials for your child, the list below contains instructional items used daily in the 6th 

Grade.

For all 6th grade classes:

• 1 composition book

1 folder

• 3 hole zipper pouch

Pencils

Erasers

• 2-4 dry erase markers

• 8-12 markers

• Subject dividers for binder

1-2 glue sticks

• Colored pencils

• White board eraser
• 1 three-ring binder (1 inch to 1.5 inches)

For Mrs. Strebel's and Mrs. Carver's classes: 

• 2 spiral bound notebooks

index cards

"We welcome any/all donations (supplies and/or money) on behalf of our students! Monetary/cash donations are 

used to help us fund field trips and/or other learning activities and to purchase instructional resources for our 

students. 

The following non-instructional/classroom supplies are always needed throughout the year and greatly 

appreciated: 

Paper towels 

T issues 

Disinfectant wipes 
• All size Ziploc bags

These types of items may be dropped off in the main office and will be used throughout the school during the regular school 

day, as well. 

Thank you for your support! We are looking forward to a great year! 

The 5th Grade Team 




